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September 8, 2025 

RE:  Alberta Teachers' Strike Notice and Siksika Board of Education Schools 

Oki Siksika Community, 

We are aware of the strike notice for October 6, 2025 issued by The Alberta Teachers’ 
Association, and we understand that this situation may be causing uncertainty for families 
across the province. We want to reassure you that all Siksika Board of Education schools 
remain unaffected by the strike and will continue to operate as usual. Classes and activities at 
our schools will go on without interruption. 

For families whose children chose to attend schools that are impacted by the strike 
(provincial schools), we encourage you to reach out directly to your child’s school for 
information and resources on how to support your child’s learning during this period of 
labour disruption. Every school will have its own approach to handling the situation, and your 
child’s school is the best source for specific guidance. 

Please know that we are here to support all our students. If you have any questions or need 
further assistance, please feel free to contact our Board office. 

Thank you for your understanding and ongoing support. 

Sincerely, 

Christopher Scout 
Superintendent of Education 
Siksika Board of Education 


